
 
Ontario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

 
 

       
BY E-MAIL AND WEB POSTING  

 
January 4, 2018 
 
 
To:  All Licensed Electricity Distributors 

  
All Participants in the Consultation Process – Review of Miscellaneous Rates 
and Charges (EB-2015-0304)  
 
All Other Interested Parties 
 

 
Re: Review of Miscellaneous Rates and Charges 

Policy Consultation of Wireline Pole Attachment Charges  
OEB File Number EB-2015-0304 
 

On December 22, 2017, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a letter from Rogers 
Communication Canada Inc. on behalf of itself and all of the other carrier companies 
listed in Appendix A of the OEB’s Draft Report issued on December 18, 2017. The letter 
requests an extension to the date for filing comments on the Draft Report from January 
22, 2018 to February 28, 2018.  
 
The OEB will extend the date for filing comments on the Draft Report for all interested 
stakeholders to January 31, 2018. In the OEB’s view, this will allow sufficient time for all 
interested stakeholders to prepare comments. 
 
Any questions relating to this consultation should be directed to the Case Manager, 
Michael Lesychyn at Michael.Lesychyn@oeb.ca. 
    
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary     
 


